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New Maryland Organization Kicks Off

Campaign to Benefit Israeli Soldiers
A place to kick off those boots, rest up and recharge one’s emotional batteries. An air-conditioned room to watch television. Somewhere to play chess and listen to music.

To us, the simple comforts of home. To soldiers in the Israel Defense Forces, the simple comforts of home away from home.

Simple comforts that we Marylanders can rally behind.

The first major opportunity to do so will occur later this month, at the inaugural dinner of the Maryland chapter of the Friends of the Israel Defense Forces (FIDF). The dinner is set for Thursday, October 22, 6:00 p.m., at Chizuk Amuno Congregation: 8100 Stevenson Road, just north of Pikesville. 

Baltimore natives of the IDF will be honored at the event. Our keynote speaker is one of America’s most respected diplomats, former United Nations ambassador John Bolton. Ambassador Bolton’s appearance is yet another testament to his longstanding support for Israel and to his deep appreciation of Israel’s role in safeguarding democracy and American strategic interests.

Founded just a year ago, the Maryland chapter is the newest of 13 across the country to support the wonderful work of the Tel Aviv-based Association for the Wellbeing of Israel’s Soldiers (AWIS). 

AWIS and its U.S. and two Latin American FIDF chapters help ease the stressful lives of Israel’s dedicated soldiers. We build recreational centers, social clubs, soldiers’ homes, pools, synagogues and gymnasiums at military bases and off-site throughout Israel. The goal: to give Israel’s teenagers and young adults a place to decompress, relax and re-energize during their military service. These facilities are funded almost completely by Israel’s supporters around the world.

FIDF also tends to soldiers’ most basic financial and emotional needs. It does so by providing grants to those from disadvantaged families, funding needs-based college scholarships following soldiers’ military service (three years for males and two years for females) and organizing camps and travel programs for spouses and children who tragically lose loved ones in uniform.

To arrange interviews with Baltimore veterans of the IDF, or for further information on the organization, please contact Charlie Levine, executive director of FIDF’s Maryland chapter: (410) 486-0004 or charlie.levine@israelsoldiers.org.

